

Kingsmoor Academy

↑ https://kingsmooracademy.attrust.org.uk/

KIN-admin@attrust.org.uk

☑ Ployters Road, Harlow, Essex, CM18 7PS



9th September 2022

Dear Parents,

We are happy to inform you that we have arranged a school trip for Years 1-6 to Walton-on-the-Naze. The trip will take place on <u>Friday</u>, <u>14th July 2023</u>. The children should attend school at the normal time (8.45am) and we should be returning to school by 5.00pm.

School uniform is not required on the day, however please make sure that they are suitably dressed for the weather. If it is sunny, please make sure they have a hat and you have applied sun cream in the morning. We would like the children to fully enjoy their day and they will be able to paddle on the edge of the sea, therefore please make sure they have a spare set of clothes and a small towel or flannel in a labelled bag in case they get wet and sandy.

They will also require a packed lunch which should include a bottle of water. We would recommend putting their lunch in a disposable carrier bag that can be disposed of, rather than the children having to carry it around with them all day. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, we will of course provide them with a packed lunch; just let the office know if you would like one.

The total cost of the trip will be £17.50. This includes: transport by coach and an ice cream. Payments should be made using the School Gateway payment system.

Payment schedule:

30/09/22 £5.50

28/10/22 £6.00

25/11/22 £6.00

We hope that all the children can attend as it will be a thoroughly enjoyable day at the seaside with lots of staff also attending. If you have any queries, please contact the office with regards to payments or your child's class teacher if it is about the trip itself.

Kind regards

Miss A Lymbouris

Miss A Lymbouris















